
Bletchington Public School

Welcome to your upgraded school

We’re excited the Bletchington Public School upgrade is now complete and 
ready for students and staff to use. The first part of the upgrade was opened 
on Day 1 Term 1, 2023. The second part of the upgrade is now complete.  
The upgrade has delivered:

We are delighted to deliver this upgrade for the Bletchington community and hope you 
enjoy your new spaces.

Completion Pack February 2024

a new two-storey 
learning hub 
including 10 new 
classrooms 

a new ICT 
special 
programs unit 

refurbished 
classrooms, including 
support classes, and 
multipurpose areas 

a hall upgrade
upgraded 
connecting 
walkways

a new covered 
outdoor learning  
area (COLA) next to 
the hall

The new two-storey learning hub at Bletchington Public School
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I'm delighted to announce on behalf of Bletchington Public School that the 
school upgrade has been successfully completed. We've been enjoying the 
newly finished facilities under Stage 1 of the upgrade since the beginning 
of Term 1 in 2023. Now, with Stage 2 finalised, we look forward to using our 
upgraded hall, refurbished classrooms, new COLA, and upgraded walkways.

Our newly renovated spaces are well resourced, serving as valuable assets 
for all students. These technology-rich learning environments are designed to 
foster innovative teaching and learning programs, guiding each child towards 
realising their full potential.

A heartfelt thank you goes out to everyone involved in this project, and we extend our gratitude to the 
community for your patience and unwavering support throughout the construction phase.

We are excited about the prospect of welcoming you to our upgraded school, which aligns with our 
commitment to being an institution that fosters excellence and innovation. Together, we look forward 
to a future filled with enriched educational experiences and continued success.

Philippa Hughes 
School Principal (Rel) 
Bletchington Public School

Message from your Principal 

Inside the new learning hub
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Contact us

Translation and Interpreting Service

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal (Rel): Philippa Hughes

Website: bletchingt-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: bletchingt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 6362 3422

If you require interpreter services in Arabic, Bengali, Hindi, Nepali, Urdu or any other  
language call 131 450 and ask this Translation and Interpreting Service to phone School 
Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651.

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

Thank you for your patience during the upgrade to Bletchington Public School. Your support and 
cooperation have been invaluable and made it possible for us to deliver these new facilities for 
students and staff.

Thank you

A refurbished classroom Upgraded hall
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